## **Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)**

From: Angela Leppig <angelaleppig@gmail.com>

Sent:Monday, May 09, 2016 10:06 AMTo:DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)Subject:Support for Case No. 15-16

Dear Chairman Hood,

Dear Chairman Hood and Commissioners:

I am writing to express my support for Zoning Case No 15-16 to transform the area where Rhode Island Ave, Metro, and the MBT come together.

I am a bike commuter who uses the MBT daily. I would definitely patronize new businesses in this area, especially a grocery store.

I also believe this development would improve safety along the MBT.

I request that you include in this plan affordable housing above and beyond the minimum required. This will allow all residents to enjoy this new development with access to retail and transit.

I hope you will approve this project.

Thank you, Angela Leppig South Dakota Ave NE

Angela Leppig South Dakota Ave NE Washington, DC 20018